
[Company Letterhead]  

[Date] 

 

[Employee Name]  

[Employee Address] [City, State ZIP Code] 

 

Dear [Employee Name], 

I am writing to inform you that your behavior in the workplace has reached a 
level that requires immediate corrective action. Despite previous warnings and 
attempts to address the issue, it has been reported that you have continued to 
violate company policies and standards of conduct. 

As a result, I am issuing you with a final warning. This is your last opportunity 
to correct your behavior and improve your performance. If there is no 
improvement, we will be forced to take further disciplinary action, including 
suspension or termination of employment. 

I would like to remind you of the importance of adhering to company policies 
and standards of conduct, and of maintaining a professional and respectful 
demeanor in the workplace. 

Please be aware that this is your last chance to demonstrate your commitment 
to the company and to your job. If there is any repetition of the violations that 
have been previously addressed, we will have no choice but to proceed with 
disciplinary action. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to speak with 
me. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] [Your Title] 

Cc: [Supervisor's Name] 

 


